
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
COUNTY OF ORANGE 

APPROVAL OF 15081 JACKSON IN MIDWAY CITY  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider the 
approval of the development of 15081 Jackson Apartments, a 65-unit affordable housing development in Midway 
City, located in unincorporated Orange County.   
 
DATE OF HEARING:  Tuesday, June 25, 2024 
TIME OF HEARING:  9:30 a.m. or as soon thereafter as possible 
LOCATION OF HEARING: County Administration North 

Board Hearing Room, First Floor 
    400 W. Civic Center Drive  

Santa Ana, CA 92701 
 
American Family Housing (Developer) is proposing to develop 15081 Jackson Apartments, a 65-unit affordable rental 
housing development serving low-income and homeless and/or formerly homeless households located at 15081 
Jackson, 15072 and 15082 Adams Street in Midway City, in unincorporated Orange County. 
 
This notice hereby provides the public a minimum 10-day review period beginning May 30, 2024 to submit their 
concerns and comments.  All persons are invited to present their views regarding the 15081 Jackson Apartments 
project in writing or before the Board of Supervisors.  Please submit comments to Sherluna Vien via email at 
Sherluna.Vien@occr.ocgov.com or mail to OC Housing and Community Development, 1501 E. St. Andrew Place, 
First Floor, Santa Ana, CA 92705, Attn: Sherluna Vien.  Copies of the site plan are available online at 
https://www.ochcd.org/community-development, and at the OC Housing and Community Development office upon 
request to Sherluna Vien.  All written comments received prior to the scheduled public hearing will be considered by 
Orange County.  For further information email Sherluna.Vien@occr.ocgov.com or call Sherluna Vien at (714) 480-
2936. 
 
To view a live Internet broadcast of the meeting visit: https://board.ocgov.com/meetings-agendas.To send comments 
for the upcoming Board meeting, send an email to: response@ocgov.com.  Comments submitted before the start of 
Board meetings will be part of the public record and distributed to the Board members for their consideration. Please 
include the Board meeting date and topic in your comment. 
 
Published: May 30, 2024 in the OC Register 
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